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26 March 2009 
 
 
Dr Tony Warren       cc: Rebecca Mitchell 
Executive Director Regulatory Affairs Legal Counsel 
Public Policy and Communications   Public Policy &  
Unit 11, Level 2     Communications 
11 National Circuit     Level 11, 231 Elizabeth Street 
Barton   ACT   2600    Sydney NSW 2000 
 
By facsimile: 02 9218 3836 
 
Dear Dr Warren 
 
Telstra’s Band 2 ULLS Undertaking – Removal of submission from website 
 
I refer to the e-mail from Telstra dated 26 March 2009, requesting the ACCC remove 
‘Attachment A’ to the materiality test from its website – following a late claim of 
confidentiality over the document by Telstra. 
 
I can confirm that the document in your request has been removed from the following 
webpage: 
 

http://www.accc.gov.au/content/index.phtml/itemId/865909 
 
As you would be aware, the ACCC seeks to ensure its assessment processes are 
conducted in an open and transparent manner. This involves ensuring that all 
submissions are subject to scrutiny from interested parties. Accordingly, the ACCC 
requests Telstra supply a public version of ‘Attachment A’ as soon as possible. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Matthew Gillet 
on (03) 9290 6971. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Robert Wright 
General Manager 
Compliance and Regulatory Operations 
Communications Group 
 
 

http://www.accc.gov.au/content/index.phtml/itemId/865909

